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Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 9:37:46 AM

To: The Joint Committee on Ways and Means Subcommittee on Natural Resources

I would like to add to my previous comment that I am speaking for the Wild River Community, a 150 owner
development that straddles the Deschutes River at Pringle Falls near La Pine, OR.

Many of our residents are licensed fisherman and hunters and are very concerned with the health of the upper
Deschutes and it’s surrounding environment.

We strongly urge you to support funding for ODFW and improved water flows and quality!

Sincerely,
Mike Taylor
River Conservation and Restoration Representative
Wild River Homeowners Association
----------------------------------------------
Mike Taylor
53496 Wild River Way
La Pine, OR 97739
La Pine: (541) 323-6995
mike_taylor@instantiations.com
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